From: Staton, Jennifer A

Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2017 3:40 PM

To: ‘Jwbterp@aol.com'

Cc: Foster, James H

Subject: Re: FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST

Mr. Bequette:

The BCSD received your request for public records pursuant to the South Carolina FOIA. The requested RFP and
addendum are posted on the BCSD website, which you may access here. Those are the only documents that currently
exist, as contractual activities have not begun because the solicitation has not closed. As such, the District does not
possess any documents responsive to the second part of your request.

Jennifer Staton, MS, CSP

Risk Manager

Beaufort County School District
843-322-2355 (w) | 843-812-6405 (m)

From: Jim Bequette [mailto:jwbterp@aol.com]

Sent: Friday, October 6, 2017 10:11 AM

To: Staton, Jennifer A <Jennifer.Staton@beaufort.k12.sc.us>
Subject: FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST

| am submitting a request under the freedom of information act for the following
information concerning the P Card audit:

1. The RFP and any other data or information send to prospective bidders on a
proposed contract with the District. The name of the person(s) who approved these
documents.

2. A copy of any contract issued for performing this audit. Who or what body approved
this contract for the school district.

Thank you,

Jim Bequette



